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From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

Martin Ward <mjwardcpd@yahoo.com>
Tuesday, January 19, 2010 6:15 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Please stop changing the rules for traders on forex

Please stop changing the rules for traders on forex.
just fine with out your getting into our business.

Thank You.

Those of us that trade on a full time basis are doing

Martin Ward


